
Dear AMS Families, 

    This is principal Angela Wichers with this week’s updates.  

Kindness Day will be observed on Wednesday, November 23rd.  All students will participate in 

kindness activities focusing on kindness to self and to others.    

There will be no school on Thursday or Friday of this week in observance of Thanksgiving.  The 

front office will also be closed.    

Our Winter Fine Arts Festival is scheduled for December 8th from 4:15-5:15 in the gym.  

Parent-Teacher Conferences are scheduled for the week of December 12-16th for new students or 

students who are in danger of failing.  All students will be dismissed at 1:35pm on those days.   

Winter break begins on December 19th for all students and school will resume on Tuesday, 

January 3rd.   

Winter MAP testing is scheduled for January 10th and January 12th in the mornings until 

11:15am.  Please ensure your child arrives to school on time on those days. 

      

I hope you have a wonderful evening! 

Sincerely,  

Angela Wichers 


